From: Brown, Walter A -FS

To: Hooley, Camela -FS
Subject: FW: NO Pipeline across the HD mountains: Project # 53825
Date: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 5:34:10 PM

From: Rusty Connor -

Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 3:19 PM
To: Brown, Walter A -FS <walter.brown@usda.gov>
Subject: NO Pipeline across the HD mountains: Project # 53825

Hello,

As a local resident who has been enjoying the HD mountains for over 20 years (perhaps 100
times/year!), | am disgusted to hear that a pipeline is in consideration for this area. | have hiked,
camped, snowshoed and hunted virtually all over this beautiful range, watched the elk herds migrate
through, and seen many of the tiny but vital watersheds throughout the area. To bulldoze it for a
pipeline with a 50' ROW in a roadless area is both a degradation of the land AND the Colorado
Roadless Law. Do NOT allow this project a green light. Protect these fragile yet important lands for
our grandchildren and the wildlife that need them.

Thank you,

Dr. Russelyn Connor






